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will offer the basics of annual campaigns
and recent online resources. We will hear
from several NCP congregations on their

recent experience with financial stewardship
in the online age. You’ll get some examples

of creative ways NCP churches have
adapted. This Zoom gathering will have time

for sharing and questions.

 

Presented by the Stewardship Committee of NCP

 

Zoom Link HERE

https://thepresbytery.zoom.us/j/92072644148

